
Free Meals Available to BASD 
Students Starting March 18

We are able to provide free meals to all students through the National School Lunch

Program's Seamless Summer Option during the closure. These meals are available for all

families to any child age 18 and younger. 

The families and /or caregivers will be able to pick up meals for their children. Lunch and 

breakfast for the following day will be provided on a first-come, first-served basis.  CHILDREN 

MUST BE PRESENT FOR MEALS TO BE PROVIDED.   

Starting on Wednesday, March 18, pick up will be available on 
weekdays at:

Memorial Elementary School 11:30am-12:30pm
500 Market Street, Bloomsburg 

Lunches will include sandwiches, vegetables, fruit, and milk. Cereal, muffins, and cereal bars 

are some of the items that will be provided for breakfast.  Breakfast will also include fruit, 

juice, and milk.  

We encourage families to continue to be proactive in reducing the risk of Coronavirus by not 

congregating at the pick-up site once meals have been distributed, washing their hands often, 

sneezing or coughing into their arm, and staying home if they are sick. 

Contact the Food Service Department at 570-784-5000,  

extension 1010 or memcaf@bloomsd.k12.pa.us  if you have 

questions about this service or if you need to make arrangements 

for medically necessary meal accommodations. 




